
 
  

 
 

 

 

From: Linda McCardel 
To: City Council 
Cc: Board and Council Messages 
Subject: Garbage collection proposed increase 
Date: Saturday, September 7, 2024 10:43:31 AM 

You don't often get email from lindamccardel@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, 
Links and Requests for Login Information 

I read that City Council is looking at increasing the garbage collection fee by about 16%.  My 
suggestion is to collect garbage once  a week rather than the two times a week scheduled now.  No 
need to collect garbage twice a week when a majority of the population is seniors who do not create 
excess garbage.  This would certainly save a lot of $$ 

Linda McCardel 
517-712-7266 
439 Ibiza Loop Venice 
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